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				PSNC has now changed its name to Community Pharmacy England, with a strengthened commitment to championing pharmacies and engaging with the sector. This newsletter is sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. It contains important information for those that work in the community pharmacy sector.







		




			In this update: Reminder to share your views with us; LPC CEO Vacancy; Dispensing and Supply updates 
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			Community Pharmacy England wants to hear from you.  
Last week we officially became Community Pharmacy England, with new branding designed to help community pharmacy in being taken even more seriously right up to the highest levels.  

As part of the wider changes in how we work and influence on your behalf, we have produced a new engagement strategy and would like to hear your views on how our plans would work best for you.









		Please complete the survey 




		




			Community Pharmacy South Yorkshire LPC vacancy
Community Pharmacy South Yorkshire is looking to recruit for a new Chief Officer. The successful candidate will lead on representing pharmacy contractors within South Yorkshire area and will be a highly enthusiastic and motivated individual who will raise the profile of community pharmacy through effective communications and ensuring delivery of the organisations key aims and commitments. 

Learn more about this vacancy









		




			Dispensing and Supply updates
SSP VAT changes from 1st June 2023
The Department of Health and Social Care (DHSC) has provided clarification from HMRC that VAT is not applicable on products supplied in accordance with serious shortage protocols (SSPs). From 1st June 2023, the allowance for VAT currently paid alongside product reimbursement will stop being paid when reimbursing for products supplied in accordance with SSPs. 

Learn more

10 products added to the Discount Not Deducted (DND) list from June 2023
Community Pharmacy England on behalf of our members made further applications to DHSC and the NHS Business Services Authority (NHSBSA), resulting in a further 10 new products being added to the ‘Drugs for which Discount is Not Deducted’ (DND) list from 1st June 2023.

View the list
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				Community Pharmacy England
Address: 14 Hosier Lane, London EC1A 9LQ
Tel: 0203 1220 810 | Email: comms.team@cpe.org.uk
Copyright © 2023 Community Pharmacy England, All rights reserved.
You are receiving this email because you are subscribed to our newsletters. Please note Community Pharmacy England is the operating name of the Pharmaceutical Services Negotiating Committee (PSNC).
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